
FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF FIRE PREVENTION 

March 8, 2018 
 

A regular meeting of the Franklin Township Board of Fire Prevention was cancelled due to a 

snowstorm.   

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

___   Shanel Robinson    ___   Phil Kramer        Township Council 

_  _ Brian Farrar ___  Twp. Manager/Police Dept. 

       John Hauss   _       Andrew Berardo Fire Prevention 

    _  Rich Hibbard     _   Ryan Hunt Fire District No. 1 

       Darrell Myers          Dave Hammer Fire District No. 2 

       Sherrod Middleton           Kenneth Reid Fire District No. 3 

       Christina Klam              Keith Chase Fire District No. 4 

       Vincent Inzano            Steve Berardo  Fire Chief's Association 

 

   

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Thursday, April 12, 2018, at 7:30 PM 

  Franklin Township Municipal Building   

  Large Conference Room 
    

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Rachel Dupree, Administrative Aide, Fire Prevention Department 
 


